
First and Last Name City Date of Meeting Comment

Alice Schenk Portola Valley 2/23/2022

Please approve azek material for decks.  To make it really expensive 

and difficult to replace old decks just encourages the retention of 

wooden decks so it makes sense to facilitate the replacement, not 

discourage it.  This is a logical conclusion.

Cindy Labuda Portola Valley 2/23/2022

Please consider adding “non-combustible or non-flammable” for 

deck choices.  Otherwise, the replacement of decks is cost-

prohibitive.

Josh Knowles Portola Valley 2/23/2022

Fire hardening steps should be sensible and perfect should not be 

the enemy of the good. Prohibitive costs associated w the most 

drastic potential revisions to ordinances will not help homeowners 

that want to remodel and do things to help. 

Crystal Ciancutti Portola Valley 2/23/2022

I am supportive of Kate O'Hanlan's request that Azek material be allowed 

for decking and related purposes in Portola Valley. Allowing homeowners to 

update materials to non-flammable, class A fire-retardant materials is in the 

best interests of the town (more homeowners will replace structures that 

are higher risk) and homeowners (improved fire safety for them and their 

neighbors). 


